
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             Nr. 8/2024-25 
 

 
          12.11.2024 

 
 

Dear Gaesdonckers 

As already announced in the last letters to parents, your child's subject teachers are looking forward to 
your visit on Friday, 22 November 2024 as part of our counselling day. 

 
Appointment bookings for the counselling day 

As with the last counselling days, you can also book your appointments easily online this time. Please 
use the following   

  
Link  

  

Bookings are possible from tomorrow, Wednesday, 13.11.2024.  

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our consultation day. Perhaps we'll see you already at one of our 
anniversary concerts next weekend?  

Our tip: Tickets are still available for the Saturday performance (Jubiläumskonzert 175 Jahre Gaesdonck 
- Die Gaesdonck). 

Best regards 

Dr. Markus Oberdörster      Sabine Schleede-Schmalz   Michael Gysbers 
Director       Headmistress   Boarding School Director 
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